
I started in the ski industry while atending college in Minnesota. I worked in a ski shop all through my 
school years, as a way to pay for my educa�on, all the while knowing that I would eventually move west 
to fulfill a dream of spending one season as a real ski bum. That was 40 years ago and I’m s�ll in the 
industry. I taught skiing and snowboarding in Vail, ataining my L3 Cer�fica�on in 1990, became an 
Examiner in PSIA-RM, then found my way to Utah via Solitude and became an Examiner here as well. I 
later went to work at Park City as a Training Supervisor and am currently holding the posi�on of Product 
Manager. Six years ago, I was elected to my first term on the Board of Directors. I am now finishing my 
second term and would like your vote to con�nue for a third term. We have accomplished a lot during 
those six years, building on the hard work of those who came before us. We have made the 
Intermountain Region financially much more viable as well as reorganized our governance. We are also 
leading the way in the Alignment Project with the other Regions, standardizing our exam processes and 
Na�onal Standards of cer�fica�on. We are not there yet. I would like the opportunity to see these 
projects as well as some locally focused projects through to frui�on. Thank you for your support. 

Jason Hunter 


